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May 30, 2023 

Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL. 32399 

Re: Docket# 20220185 

Dear Commission Clerk: 

The enclosed response from customer for the above docket file 
were mailed to the utility office. Please place in the docket 
file. 

On behalf of the utility, 

~ 
Michael Smallridge 
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Application for a limited alternative rate increase in Polk County by 

West Lakeland Wastewater, LLC 
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To submit your comments about this docket to the Florida Public Service 

Commission, please complete this comment form and return it by mail, 

or fax it to 1-800-511-0809. Correspondence will be placed in the docket file. 

CUSTOMER COMMENTS 

Any email or other correspondence sent to a Florida Public Service Commissioner, or any other public official and/ or employee of the 

PSC, in the transaction of public business is considered a public record and is subject to Florida's Public Records Law. This means that 

Florida law generally requires the PSC to provide a copy of any such email or correspondence, upon request, for inspection and copying 

to any Florida citizen or to any member of the media. 
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Application for a limited alternative rate increase in Manatee County by 

Heather Hills Utilities, LLC 
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To submit your co Trlltdl+ts....ahouWAb'-docl..~ Public Service 

Commission, please complete this comment form and return it by mail, 

or fax it to 1-800-511-0809. Correspondence will be placed in the docket fiie. 

CUSTOMER COMMENTS 

--r-\- wt('- ~C:I:ec..+ c::__ \o~ 0~ T::z.-~,-c, fe 
I . 

1 ~ ~ ('J b..-F- o~, \:'.'.'<.reed {nCcs,l"le":i, ·-rne 
o r,cc: 09 s;cod ~s r)u..+ o ~ C..Ont'f'o \ • 
I 

60 0-(,l<d (.. t\ (i)e.("50\) ll(\C6fY)e, C.0.)(1 
" 

OY't\1..., 0-v-.t r..:>l..) C:-occ\ -\--o S~'-ie, fnOOe'-{ , 

' ~ 

"') 6, , r~\.\ ~s-lf) er\J-c\o(,le '. C) no-the ·r 
• 

b~\ l- \:)U'..,q e(, \1-r·~o~ - 60 ~ c:)n. ~ Cl<l 
J ~ 

Any email or other correspondence sent to a Florida Public Service Commissioner, or any other public official and/ or employee of the 

PSC, in the transaction of public business is considered a public record and is subject to Florida's Public Records Law. This means that 
Florida law generally requires the PSC to provide a copy of any such email or correspondence, upon request, for inspection and copying 

to any Florida citizen or to any member of the media. 
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